
 
Columbia School District 

613 Wildcat Way 
Columbia, Mississippi 39429 

601-736-2366 
 

BID NOTICE 
 
The Columbia School District will accept bids until 2:00 p.m., Monday, November 5, 
2018, for the purchase of internet and WAN services. The RFP can be acquired: 
 

1) from the Internet at: http://goo.gl/Ptdf9M (2019 - 22 E-Rate Internet and WAN 
Bid)  

2) by calling 601-736-9164 x1 
3) by email   amcgowan@columbiaschools.org 

 
Bids will be opened at 2:01 p.m., Monday, November 5, in the conference room of the 
Columbia School District Administration Office at 613 Wildcat Way, Columbia, 
Mississippi.  Bids must be submitted either by electronic submission or in a sealed 
envelope. Acceptable process for submission is in the RFP.  
 
The Columbia School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all 
bids and to waive any informalities.  
 
 
Mr. Jason Harris 
Superintendent 
Columbia School District 
 


